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TENTATIVE SCHEDULE FOR 2012
January - George Turner - Racing trip to Salt Flats
February - Detective - Presentation on Fraud Awareness
March - Tour of GR Auto Gallery
April - Tour of Hospice facility that the club donates to.
May - 5 - 6 Dust Off - Pontiac Illinois

June - Progressive Drive/Progressive Dinner to club mem-
bers homes.

July - no meeting (Convention: St. Charles Illinois - July 17 -
21)

August - Club Car Show on the 10th at Elhart
September 4 - Beach Picnic

October -

November - Valve Cover Races

December - Dec. 7 Christmas Party

This is a tentative schedule with slots to be filled in so watch
our newsletter for changes and additions.

\\\\u can now check out our WMPOCI chapter on Facebook.

N Be sure and sign up as a friend.
b

CHIEF’'S CHATTER

[’ve been told that the Club Christmas party was a great
time. The food was excellent and the magician was amazing. A
good time was had by all that evening.

As I come to the end of my term as President, I want to
thank everyone who stepped up and volunteered to take on a
particular task when needed. It makes it enjoyable to work with
people who pitch in and help when the opportunity arises.

We have another fun year coming up. With new activities
and interesting places to go.

I want to take this opportunity to wish the Snowbirds a
safe trip south and we are anxious to have you back in the
spring.

If you have a project to do on your car don’t put it off till
later. I started to work on “Ida” and found she had a badly
cracked exhaust manifold. They are hard to find! At least I have
all winter to try and locate one. They used the same manifold in
1939 and 1940. If anyone has a lead on one let me know.

Enough of my rambling on. I wish everyone a Happy

New Year!

Ron




December 2011 Meeting Report

There were no minutes for December because of the Christmas

party; otherthan to Xy ttwes great Grand Rapids Camper, Travel and RV Show

Thursday February 2 - Sunday February 5

REMINDER
It is a new year which means club dues are once again due. Please” A dozen West Michigan RV dealers put on the biggest
send yours to Terri Miller whose address you can find on the club RV show in the state
application form in this newsletter. ' See all the latest and greatest in RV’s, accessories,

campgrounds and travel destinations.
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Can’t wait until spring but so far this winter is great!
We hope to see some old members and some of our new members

as we begin another fun year of car club activities. If you know of

anyone that would be interested in joining please let us know and
we’ll send them an application form to fill out. _
sk ok ok 5k 3k sk ok sk ok ok ok ok ok ok ok ok ok o ok sk sk ok ok ok ok sk sk ok ok ok sk sk ok sk ok sk kol ok sk sk ok ok ok sk sk ok ok ok ok skok ok ok ok sk sk sk kesk ok ok :

WEST MICHIGAN INTERNATIONAL AUTO

SHOW
THURSDAY January 26 - Sunday January 29

Three hundred plus new vehicles also the million dollar motor
way. Only vehicles with retail prices over a hundred thousand
qualify for the Million Dollar Motor Way. HAVE A

The Gilmore Car Museum Display will also be at the auto show.

There will be discount coupons at Wendy’s. | I :
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THF ARROWHFAD

The Preamble
The West Miclwigan C]’!aPtcr of the Fontiac—OaHand Club

International is dedicated to the owncrsl';ip and Prcscrvation of

Fontiacs, all models and years. lt is the 5oal of the chaptcr to en-
courage and unite area Fontiac enthusiasts in Chaptcr 5Ponsorcd
activities and events. | he Arrowhead serves as one of the tools
to which the Club can fulfill its goals as well as Proviclc information

and services to its members.

Club Officers

President Robert DeBoer 616-540-8710

Vice President Doug Troost 616-399-1423

Treasurer Terri Miller 616-875-8069

Secretary Dan Jensen 517-647-2474

Arrowhead Editor ElaineVanZytveld 616-284-7939
January 3

We will be meeting at Famous Dave’s
George Turner will be giving a presentation on his
trip to the Salt Flats.

Meeting will start approximately 7:30

Come early for a bite to eat.

Membership Info

Chapter Dues are to be paid January 1st
$25.00 payable to WMPOCI
Please give to Terri Miller at the meeting, or mail them to:
Ternt Miller 8830 Taylor St.  Zeeland, M1 49464

National Dues are YOUR responsibility. You must be a member

of the National POCI to be a member of the West Michigan
POCI. Log onto www.poci.org for more information or to register

WMPOCI MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

Name Spouse
Address

City State Zip
Phone Email

Pontiac Owned

Year Model

Style Motor

National POCI # (must have)

Birthday Spouse’s Birthday

Anniversary

$25.00 Payable to WMPOCI



